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HB 2548 proposes a sweeping, one-size-fits-all mandate that could force many family 

farms and ranches out of business. 

 

HB 2548 disregards the significant protections already in place for farmworkers and 

threatens to fast-track new, burdensome regulations that could cripple Oregon’s 

agricultural industry. 

 

And you wonder why 13 counties have voted to join Idaho. 


